North Cedar Elementary Boosters

North Cedar Elementary Boosters meet on September 12th, 2023 in the Jr/Sr. Library. Melissa Armstrong presented a Treasurer report ending with a cash balance of \$5,600.24. Sharon Rouse stated the teachers appreciated all the activities and food the boosters have provided.

Discussion was held on weather the entire group should help organize activities or split into separate groups. It was decided to send an email to everyone to see if they are still interested in being involved, if not, then cut the list to the actively involved members and have a volunteer list for those who just want to volunteer at events and not help plan and organize them. It was suggested to put the boosters Facebook link on the bottom of the parent newsletters and the monthly calendar to parents.

The boosters filled snack carts for the staff for the first days of school and the staff really liked them, we will continue to do that throughout the school year.

The walk a thon letters and pledge forms went home with students. The 6th grade designed the t-shirts and the event will be held on September 20th at the elementary schools. A school picture will also be taken at the time. Sponsor letters were also sent to local business, if they donate \$250 and up their name will be on the back of the shirts. It was suggested to maybe lower the threshold for the donations to get more businesses to get their names printed on shirts. Also, if business don't want to donate that amount, they could sponsor a child.

The next fundraiser will be scratch cupcakes. Start date is October 20th, ending on November 17th, Orders need submitted on November 20th and Delivery date is December 6th. There will be 10 different options of 6packs of cupcakes. We will organize the packets for students at October 17th meeting.

Discussion was held on Amazon Wishlist and making a general account for other items needed in the school or items needed by student.

A meat & cheese tray will be provided for conference and Nicki Welsh will create a sign-up genius for donations of cookies and bars.

Next meeting will be October 17th, 2023 at 6 pm.

Submitted by Stephanie VonBehren